8/19/2016 No to new Marijuana

From: Scott Immel <cosiouxfan@hotmail.com>

To: grandclerk@co.grand.co.us <grandclerk@co.grand.co.us>
Date: 08/18/2016 08:03 PM

Subject: No to new Marijuana

| am in favor of business in Winter Park. |1 am in favor of Marijuana business in
Winter Park. | do not use the products, and this is by choice, but | did vote for
legalization.

I am NOT in favor of corrupt business people in any fashion. Volpe is corrupt. |
have seen enough corruption on our national politics. | do NOT want this in my
town. Others may be in town, but | do not want this mere feet from one of our
best trails for families.

| live very very close to the location and | have seen how bad the drivers are there
who cut across traffic to park in front of the hotel, now you add more business to
this? This is not good.

Different location? maybe? Better / not corrupt business people? maybe?
Scott Immel

79114 US 40 (Snowblaze)
18 + year resident of the county
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